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January 2016 
 
Dear Parents of Seniors: 
 

The Post Prom Committee Needs Your Help! 

 

The Senior Prom and Post Prom Party will be held on Friday, June 10th.  The Post Prom Party is open to all 
seniors (and prom dates), not just those attending the prom itself.  The time, effort and funds needed to hold 
an event of this size are substantial so, we are asking for your help. 

 

Recognizing the potential dangers of prom night, the Clarence HS PTO sponsors the Post Prom Party from 
11:30 p.m. to 3:00 a.m.  Statistics show that Prom/Graduation time, the months of April, May and June, is 
one of the most dangerous times for teens.   That being said, this event is designed as a safe, substance and 
alcohol free environment for students after the Senior Prom.  There is no entrance fee for students and their 
guests and is funded ENTIRELY through fundraising activities, business donations and your generous 
parent donations.   
 
The success of Post Prom relies on our ability to keep students entertained and motivated to stay for the 
duration of the party.  A wide variety of activities are offered to keep the students engaged, having fun and 
making fabulous memories with their friends.  Prizes galore will be awarded at the end of the night.  Could 
there be a more worthwhile reason to give than providing a safe, drug-free and alcohol-free night for our 
children?  All donations over $25 are tax-deductible and will help us to provide a wonderful Post Prom 
experience!  It takes approximately $15,000 to stage a successful event.  We are asking for your help in the 
form of cash donations, gift certificates or merchandise. 
 
This year we have a link on the school website to PayPal to make donating easier.  The steps to use PayPal 

are as follows: www.clarenceschools.org, buildings-choose CHS, building information-PTO, select Post 
Prom/Parent Information.  You may also donate by sending in the form below! Please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs. Chris Strauss at 759-6780 or cstrausswny@yahoo.com if you have questions. 
 
Thank you in advance for your time! 
The Post Prom Committee 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

POST PROM PARTY DONATION FORM 

 
NAME: ____________________________________________ AMOUNT: __________________________ 
 
STUDENT NAME: ___________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE NUMBER: ____________________ EMAIL: __________________________________________ 

 
Please make check payable to: Clarence HS PTO/Post Prom and mail to  

Clarence High School ATTN: Post Prom Party, 9625 Main St., Clarence, NY  14031 


